10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 3 October 1984

I am writing on behalf of the
Prime Minister to thank you and the rest
of the crew for the very smooth flights
to and from Liverpool yesterday and for
the service you provided.

As always, this was excellent and I
would be grateful if you could kindly pass
on the Prime Minister's thanks to all
concerned.

(Andrew Turnbull)
Flight Lieutenant Neil Franks




